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Nominations for Board of Directors and Pioneer Award

BOARD OF DIRECTOR ELECTIONS: AZSA’s Annual Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, May 16, 2019. In

preparation, we encourage you to submit nominations for individuals who would like to serve on the Board.

This is your opportunity to have an effect upon the growth and direction of the Arizona Self-Storage

Association, and we strongly encourage your participation. In order to serve, you must be a member of the

Association in good standing, but most important is your interest in advancing AZSA’s mission to strengthen

the self-storage industry in Arizona, promoting professional standards and quality, and presenting a unified

voice on issues daffecting the industry in the state and in its communities. Some details:

e The Board of Directors meets once a month (except June, July and December); committees meet as
necessary. Aside from these meetings, the time demands are minimal. Board meetings are usually on the
third Thursday of each month at 8:00 a.m.; one meeting is a half day strategic planning retreat.

e Please submit Board nominees for consideration by March 29, including the information below for the
Board’s review (email azsa@azselfstorage.org, fax 602-441-4706; mail to AZSA, PO Box 44031, Phoenix
AZ 85064; call 602-374-7184 with questions). Ballots will be available on April 8, due at the AZSA office on
May 9, with results announced on May 16.

Member Name:

Company:

Address:

City: State: Zip:

Phone:

Email Address:

** Bio — please attach **

PIONEER AWARD: AZSA is accepting nominations for the Arizona Self-Storage Pioneer Award, recognizing
individuals who have made significant contributions to the Arizona self-storage industry and to AZSA.

Pioneer Award
Nominee Name:

Contribution to
self-storage in
Arizona & AZSA:

Your Name: Phone:
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